
 

MEDIA 
ASX RELEASE 

26 November 2019 
 
Sandra Wutete 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
 
Email: sandra.wutete@asx.com.au  
Copy: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
  
Dear Sandra 
 
Request for Suspension  
 
The Directors of Nzuri Copper Limited (the Company or Nzuri) request an extension of the 
suspension from official quotation of the shares of the Company, pending the release of an 
announcement by the Company regarding the status of the proposed scheme of arrangement 
(Scheme) pursuant to which all of the issued capital in Nzuri is proposed to be acquired by Xuchen 
International Limited. 
 
Nzuri requests the suspension remain in place until Nzuri makes an announcement to the market 
regarding the status of the Scheme, which it expects to make by Tuesday, 3 December 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

Hannah Hudson 
Company Secretary & Chief Financial Officer 
Nzuri Copper Limited 
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